
 

If you are looking for the advert for our 

Advocacy Adviser job  -  we have 

stopped this at the moment.  

 

 

 

Lots of things are unsure and changing  

because of coronavirus.  

We have cancelled all our meetings  

and sessions just now as it does not feel 

safe to get together in groups.  

 

 

 

This means we cannot prep and plan 

for interviews.  

It is not safe for us to get together to 

meet lots of new people.  

 

 

 

If you are still interested in working  

with us please email  

admin@openingdoors.org.uk and we  

will get in touch when we are looking  

for a new Adviser again.   


